
From: karliekwright@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Karlie Wright
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:48:32 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

Investing in the youth of our state is a vital step in overcoming terrible graduation rates and the continual increase in
the percentage of people living in poverty. Both rural and urban school districts need to be adequately funded to
provide basic school and classroom needs. If this is not happening every single one of us are failing the future
generations. There is no exception, period.

Sincerely,
Karlie Wright
27781 Hunter Creek Rd  Gold Beach, OR 97444-9647
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